

Growing the seeds for lifelong learning

Grange Primary School Suffolk Road, Plaistow London, E13 OHE Tel: 020 7476 5146 Fax: 020 73451849

info@grange.newham.sch.uk

Mrs D. Smith Headteacher B.Ed (Hons), NPQH

12<sup>th</sup> December 2017

Dear Parents / Carers

As we approach the end of another busy term I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the support you have given both to your child and to the school. It is wonderful to end the term on the highlight of being judged "Good" by OFSTED.

## Dates to remember:

School ends : Thursday 21<sup>st</sup> December at 1pm

• Staff training day: Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> January 2018 (School closed to pupils)

• School reopens : Thursday 4<sup>th</sup> January 2018 at 08:45am

• Breakfast club: Re-opens on Monday 8<sup>th</sup> January 2018 at 7:30am.

The holiday season is fast approaching and I wish you all a wonderful Christmas holiday and a Happy New Year. Please remind your child to read daily throughout the holidays to ensure that learning continues.

**Yours Sincerely** 

**Mrs D Smith**